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June 2022 

 

Dear Students, Families and Staff, 

 

I am writing to introduce myself as the new Chair of Governors at King’s Academy Prospect. My 

name is Alex Langford-Pollard and I feel very privileged to have been elected as Chair. I would 

like to firstly thank Margaret Sampson as outgoing chair and for the continued support of my 

fellow governors, King’s Academy Prospect and the wider King’s Group Academies Trust. 

 

As a Governing Body, our purpose is to ensure that all students have the opportunity and 

support to achieve their goals and aspirations within a safe and encouraging environment. 

Through working collaboratively with King’s Group Academies on strategic direction, we aim to 

provide high-quality education that establishes the confidence for students to thrive in their own 

future path. 

 

In my job I work within financial audit, managing teams from a variety of specialities to provide 

reassurance to stakeholders that companies are fairly reflecting their financial position. As a 

governing body we work as a collective with the Senior Leadership Team utilising our expertise 

to challenge and support the school, to improve outcomes for students and staff alike. 

 

All of us within the Governing Body are immensely proud of the recent achievements by 

students, staff, and families. We would like to thank all families for their continued support over 

the coming months as we embark on end of year assessments.  

 

It is a privilege to be Chair at King’s Academy Prospect and I am excited to see the ongoing 

development for individual students and as a community towards our continuous goal of striving 

for excellence. 

 

We wish you all success in the coming months  

 

Alex Langford-Pollard 

Chair of Governors 


